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On 27 September 2024, Ambassador Nishimai visited the “Be Free campus” of The 

One Economy Foundation, which Japanese government supported a fully-equipped 

mobile clinic and the Shoe Laundry Initiative under the United Nations Population 

Fund (UNFPA) in FY 2022 Japan Supplementary Budget Project “Leaving No One Behind 

– Building back better from COVID-19 : Restoring dignity and re-shaping the future 

for women, girls, men and boys while mitigating GBV and negative SRH 

outcomes”(Amount provided: US$700,000). The project is a collaboration with One 

Economy Foundation to implement the project’s activities that targets skills 

development for livelihoods, life skills training, Mental Health and Psychosocial 

Support, essential SRH and GBV prevention and response. The targeted primary 

beneficiaries are vulnerable adolescents and young people in general. 
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